
Welcome everyone! 
 
Registration is open and we have a good number of registrations so far. It looks as though we 
will be having two LComp teams based on how registration is going. We have room to bring in 
more swimmers into AquaGo! So hosting the See It Try Night still likely makes sense. Carol and 
I have been discussing over email. 
 
Carol has secured pool space from 5:00 pm to 6:30 on September 25, Thursday evening. There 
is a young swimmer from Cumberland who would like to join, she is 11 or 12 and may slide 
directly into LComp. I have also invited a master who inquired. The young coach from Alberta 
who moved to Comox and is a nurse has expressed an interest in joining the club Masters, but 
is having a hard time as her schedule may not permit a full commitment. 
 
She is excited to help our club, which I am excited about. She has certifications at the National 
Stream level from Alberta, she seems over qualified, which is a good thing, really. I spoke to her 
a couple of times over the summer and have passed on her info and she's likely going to get 
herself BCAS registered as a next step. I told her that if she was, we’d be happy to have her on 
board as a back up or substitute coach, if it fit or was needed. I don;t think having too many 
coaches is a problem. 
 
The numbers for registration at this time are solid. We can do some more marketing in the near 
term to see about adding a few more to AquaGoi! But we’ll have to be wary of the numbers as it 
looks like Debbie is the sole AquaGo! Coach. 
 
The calendar on the website has been updated to include the seasons class and training times. 
Go check it out and let us know if you see anything that looks out of place, a massive thank you 
to Becky for inputting it into the new calendar on the website. Thank you! 
 
I took the sound system back to Oceanside Electronics last week and I received a text today 
saying it is good to go. I have no idea if it actually is or not. If it is not working to what the 
coaches need after this attempt, I think we need to take it somewhere else. I am going to ask for 
someone else to step in and help me out with any further servicing to the unit. 
 
Becky made a sweet t-shirt, you gotta check it out, it’s excellent. I had an idea for this that I will 
speak about later in the meeting and see what everyone thinks. I think we need to lean into the 
whole mermaid aspect of the sport and that the girls are like mermaids. Mermaid tails, the word 
mermaid, all that kind of thing and playing on the words a little bit. Let’s make it fun! 
 
Thank you to Kim and Becky for helping with the club email, appreciate the both of you. 
 
I can’t think of much else at the moment, so I guess it is time to say “see you at the pool”. 
 
Mark Beuerman 


